
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 6:43 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

M R  JOHN AIELLO 

- 35 Undercliff RD 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Our concern with this further development is the quantity o f  people in the establishment at any one time and 
the noise level that this will cause, also, when the premises closes, the people disbursing around the 
neighbouring streets will cause a lot o f  noise and disruption, especially that a lot o f  these people leaving will 
be intoxicated and this has already been an issue with noise and littering so it will only get worse. 
We have lived here for over 25 years and love the area and going to the venue but feel that the demographic 
and overdevelopment o f  the site does not fit into the Freshwater community. 
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